
2 December 2023 

 

To Whom it may concern, 
 
Re: Codi Tiedeman  coditiedeman@gmail.com 
 
I have had the pleasure of working with Codi for two years from November 2021 when she joined 
South Coast Radiology in a casual position as Marketing Assistant. 
 
Codi reported indirectly to the position of General Manager which I held at that time. 
 
Codi was undertaking a double degree in marketing at the time and was working with South Coast 
Radiology to improve her workplace experience however from her commencement it was apparent 
that she was a bright and studious person who had a lot to contribute, she was a highly regarded and 
valued member of the team. 
 
I could not recommend Codi more highly and believe she would add value to any employer lucky 
enough to recruit her. 
 
Kind regards 
Warren Berry 
 
Warren.berry@bigpond.com 
0411 112 195  
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